
We thank you for sharing your gifts and talents from God with us! 

Please keep in contact with your SEC representatives. 

We are ALL members of the

School Events Committee (SEC)!

We are so grateful to our reps for having committed to come to the 

monthly meetings and keep you in the loop of school events.       

You should hear from them soon by email if you haven’t already!

“So let each one give as he purposes in his 

heart, not grudgingly or of necessity; for 

God loves a cheerful  giver.”  

2 Corinthians 9:7 

Specific ways  

you can help:  

 Volunteer for set-up or clean-up 

of school events when available 

 Regular Recess Duty 

 Regular Lunchroom Duty 

 Library Volunteer 

 Swap Shop Organization 

 Extended Care Clubs  

 Coaching (Track, soccer, etc.) 

 Campus Ministry events prep 

 Volunteer for Adoration in the 

Grotto on 1st Tuesday of month 

    ...every bit helps! 

Our goal is for every St. Francis family to give of their time, talent and treasure in some way.       

A small amount of time from every family enriches our program, alleviates any burden for our entire school 

community, and makes for a fun and fulfilling school year for our children!  

Grade SEC rep Contact info 

PS3 Small Wonders Melissa Maldonado mmald43@hotmail.com 

PS4-Cordeiro Maryann Ribeiro maryanncastelo@yahoo.com 

PS4-McKenna Shannon Kearney somalley5@hotmail.com 

Kindergarten Suzanne Hannigan suzanne.e.hannigan@gmail.com 

Grade 1 Laura Duarte laurajduarte@aol.com 

Grade 2 Kelly Fernandes VKJF@comcast.net 

Grade 3 Laura Guenette lgzoobear22@yahoo.com 

Grade 4 Jenalyn Gobern gymagnet37@aol.com 

Grade 5 Nellie Hotte bnhotte@comcast.net 

Grade 6 Sherri Engel spiresrt@hotmail.com 

Grade 7 Raquel Antonio raquelantonio@comcast.net 

Grade 8 Keri Borba borbaville@msn.com 


